
 

 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 

To:  Mayor and Members of Council 

From:  Morgan Jones, Director of Operations 

Date:  November 11, 2020 

Re:   Toogood Pond Stairway Rehabilitation Location 
 

This memo has been prepared in response to the request made at the November 10th, 2020 Budget 
Committee meeting. The purpose is to: 

1. Provide Council a picture and map of the Stairway Rehabilitation location at Toogood Pond – 
Capital Project # 21135 

Update: 
 

1. Please see the picture below of the existing pressure treated timber stairs and railing which will be 

replaced as part of the Stairway Repairs Project 21135 as well as map indicating its location.  Note 

the bottom riser condition which is consistent on other steps as well as the limestone in each stair.  

This timber/aggregate stairway will be replaced with a poured in place concrete stairway similar to 

those recently completed in both Pomona Mills Park and the stairs connecting Main Street 

Unionville to the parking area on the east side of main street.  

 



 

 


	Background

